Special Tax for Paramedic Services
November 4, 2014 Ballot

Ballot Argument

Since 1982 the voters of the Ross Valley have continued to approve a special tax to
help fund the fire department based paramedic service. You are being asked to again
support the tax with modest annual $6 incremental increases for four years to a
maximum rate of $75. The Ross Valley Paramedic Authority is a partnership of 8 Ross
Valley communities that have combined efforts to deliver this exceptional level of care.

The initial Ross Valley Paramedic Authority tax provided for a single ambulance. The
expectation for paramedic care from our citizens has dictated that service levels
continue to expand and evolve. Paramedic care is now provided through a system that
includes three, state of the art fire department paramedic ambulance units and with
trained paramedics aboard fire engines so that advanced emergency care can arrive as
quickly as possible.

The Ross Valley Paramedic Authority will continue the responsible, transparent
approach to managing the costs of our emergency medical response service and
adequately provide for the long-term safety of our community.

A Yes Vote Will:
e Ensure the existing high level paramedic emergency medical response services
e Continue local control over these tax revenues
e Maintain rapid emergency response times

Your tax pays for a significant portion of the paramedic program. Additional funds are
collected from insurance companies through third party billing and from billing of non-
resident customers. In addition, your tax covers continuing paramedic training, the cost
of supplies and equipment and the replacement of ambulance units when needed.

Our goal is to continue to provide state of the art paramedic care in the Ross Valley.
We need your vote to continue this vital service. Vote YES on Measure



